
 

Classroom News    
Class Name: Wallingford                                 Term :  Summer 1  2019 

What we have been learning Some photos of our learning 

 

It feels like this term has only just started, and here we 

are doing newsletters again! Though brief, it has been 

a full and satisfying term. 

Ricky, Steph, Naomi, Abi, Ashton and Sammy have 

been doing drama each week, linking with the 

Watermill’s theatre production of The Importance of 

Being Earnest. They have been immersed in acting out 

the story, finding out about the characters and the 

plot. They have all been brilliant, and have completely 

entered into the spirit of ‘am dram’. There have been 

lots of giggles!! 

The students were also involved in a ‘Health Reach’ 

session. This is an NHS outreach project designed to 

educate students about what happens if you were to 

become ill and be admitted to hospital. The students 

then had the opportunity then to try out different 

pieces of medical monitoring equipment. They had lots 

of fun testing each other’s blood pressure and oxygen 

levels.  

We started a new class book, ‘Born To Run’ by Michael 

Morpurgo. It is a very emotional book, and we have all 

been gripped by the tension, and adventures of the 

greyhound who is the hero of the story. I think we will 

be needing the box of tissues handy! 

As always, I am so proud of how hard our lovely 

Wallingford students work. I am also in awe of how they 

support each other, and are so open about how they 

are feeling on a day to day basis. 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

Special moments 

 

 Abi’s incredible cooking skills – Week by week Abi 

produces the most delicious dishes. Well done Abi! 

Sammy has been superb in the drama sessions, and 

has been so confident in acting the different scenes.  

Brandon’s amazing strength and sporting ability. He 

broke a record by sprinting around the Health Walk in 

58 seconds….almost beating James!! 

 

Half term – 25th May to 2nd June. Back to school on 

Monday 3rd June 

 


